Village of Salado
Planning & Zoning (P&Z) Commission

Salado Village Office
Tuesday, August 12, 2008 @ 1:00PM

Members Present: Ronnie Tynes (Chairman), Gerry Reihsen, Jerry Johns, Joe Price

Others Present: Dianna Zulauf, Village Secretary, Merle Stalcup, Cindy Luongo
Cassidy, Gail Peek

Chairman Tynes called the meeting to order at 1:07 pm; quorum present

1. Cindy Luongo Cassidy with Green Earth Lighting and Gail Peek with Beard Kultgen
Brophy Bostwick & Dickson gave a power point presentation on the cons of
traditional lighting, both commercial and residential, and the pros of soft lighting.
The presentation was to encourage the adoption of a lighting ordinance for the
Village to help with lighting pollution as well as creating a more safe and earth
friendly environment.

The P&Z will do more research on the current lighting in Salado and what can be
done to change to a more friendly lighting. Everyone was encouraged to talk to
others in town about their lighting.

Meeting adjourned at 1:49 p.m.
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Respectfully Submitted,
Dianna Zulauf, Village Secretary
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